September 9, 2018

e Today’s Mass
Twenty-Third Sunday of
Ordinary Time

e Sunday Masses
8,9:30, 11 am, 12:30 pm

e Saturday Masses
7 am, 5 pm

o Weekday Masses
Monday through Friday
7 am, 12 noon

e Holy Day &
Holiday Masses
Please see weekly Mass
schedule

o Confessions
Monday through Friday
11:30 —11:50 am
Saturday at 4 pm

e Baptisms
Each Sunday following the
12:30 pm Mass

e Matrimony
Membership in parish for at
least one year prior to mar-
riage plans

e Devotions
Mother of Perpetual Help
Tuesdays & Sacred Heart
on Fridays after noon Mass
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Little Sisters Visit this Weekend

This weekend we welcome the Little Sisters of
the Poor, who administer the Holy Family Resi-
dence on Exchange Street in St. Paul. Their visit
gives us the chance to share in their ministry
work with 100 needy and elderly residents in
their care. The Sisters will take up a second col-
lection at each Mass. If you came unprepared to
offer a gift today, you may bring your donation next weekend. Checks
should be made payable to the Little Sisters of the Poor. On behalf of
the Sisters, thank you in advance for your kindness and generosity.

An Opportunity for Conversation

Over the last few weeks and months, we have all been saddened, an-
gered, shocked and confused about the revelation of clergy sex abuse in
Pennsylvania and the claims against certain leaders of the American
Church and across the globe, all the way up to Pope Francis. I have
had many opportunities for conversation, and while I certainly don’t
have all the answers, the conversation itself can be helpful. If it would
be helpful to you, I want to offer a couple of opportunities for parish-
ioners and guests to join in on the conversation:

1. Submit your questions and thoughts to ptreacy@assumptionsp.org
or drop a note in the mail or at the office.

2. Join other parishioners after all Masses in the lower Church on the
weekend of September 21% and 22",

Regarding the first, please feel free to submit questions or thoughts di-
rectly to me. I will do my best to respond directly via a note or phone
call, and we can include some in our weekend after Mass conversa-
tions. Regarding the second, it is an opportunity to sit with others for
an honest and respectful dialogue to help us navigate these current
times. As we continue to pray for healing for anyone harmed either
directly or whose faith has been challenged by all the recent news,
these options are opportunities to support one another as we walk the
walk of discipleship — even through the troubles. God bless you.

-- Fr. Paul Treacy






